
Hi Everyone 
 
In order to advance our goal of accountability and transparency from our
municipal government, the CTA will be sending questions to each Councillor
over a 6-week trial. We will post each Councillor’s reply (or lack of reply) on our
web site. We believe this provides an opportunity to see where our elected
officials stand on various issues.  During this trial, we will be asking the same
question of our supporters on a mini poll on our site. 
 
The mini poll will run until December 18, 2015 and is located
at http://www.cobourgtaxpayers.ca/campaigns-issues/polls. Results of the poll
will be posted on our web site on December 19, 2018 along with the responses
from the Counsellors. 
 
To view the email sent to Councillors, you can view it here. 
 
If you have a question you would like us to ask councillors, please email us at
cta@cobourgtaxpayers.ca
 
Thanks for your continuing interest in the CTA.
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